
MEMORANDUM

To: FILE

Subject: Application ID: 2014-220

Date: 3/19/2015

From: Nell Donaldson

March 2, 20015

T0:   Nell Donalson
         Barbara Barhydt
From: David Margolis-Pineo

Re:		Review Comments for 1210 Brighton Ave – Portland Hotels

The Department of Public Services has the follow Development Review Comment.

1.   The applicant shall supply an easement for the rip-rap swale areas on City property discharging stormwater 
across the exiating Portland Pipeline easement area.

No further comments.

Comments Submitted by: David Margolis-Pineo/Public Services on 3/2/2015


